
Town of Norfolk 

Norfolk Town Board 

Budget Work Session 

09/13/2017    

The Norfolk Town Board held a 2018 budget work session on Wednesday, 
September 13, 2017 at 06:00 PM at the Norfolk Town Hall. 

Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Robert 
Harvey, Councilman Donald Purvis, Councilwoman Jean Gang, Councilman 
Paul Paige, Peter Darabon, and Budget Officer William Dashnaw. 

Mr. Dashnaw explained the budget process. 

The worksheet was reviewed line by line discussing salaries, wages and 
expenses.  

The Board would like Mr. Dashnaw to calculate in 2% raise across the board 
to see what amount the increase will be. 

Some changes were discussed.  

Mr. Dashnaw noted that the tentative budget will be presented to the Town 
Clerk by September 30, 2017 and then they will review it again. 

Supervisor Pernice stated that the board should meet earlier next month. 
The next budget work session is scheduled for Wednesday, October 11, 
2017 at 05:00 PM. 

      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 
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Dated: September 13, 2017 

Kathy M. Emlaw – Norfolk Town Clerk 

 


